
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Terrell County Operational Closure due to Hurricane Preparedness: 

In light of the impending hurricane and following consultations with the EMA 
Director and the City of Dawson, Terrell County will be closing operations starting 
at 12 noon on Thursday September 26th through Friday September 27th, 2024. 

Essential Employees: ONLY essential personnel will be required to work during 
this period to maintain critical services.  

We encourage all residents and staff to take necessary precautions and stay 
informed. Terrell county is prepared to respond to any emergency needs that may 
arise. 

For further information, please contact the Terrell County Administration Office at 
229-995-4476. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Terrell County Administration 


